
 

 

 
MINUTES OF AN EXTRA-ORDINARY MEETING OF TYWYN TOWN COUNCIL 

HELD ON WEDNESDAY 20th SEPTEMBER 2023 
AT NEUADD PENDRE AND ONLINE VIA ZOOM AT 7.00PM 

 

PRESENT:  Councillor: Nancy Clarke (Chair). 
 

Councillors: Mark Kendall, Anne Lloyd-Jones, Eileen Jones, Marisa O’Hara, 
Olivia Woodward, Cathy Evans, Aled Lewis. 
    

OFFICER PRESENT: Chris Wood (Clerk). 
 
 
CL 086.  1. APOLOGIES 
20.9.23 Cllrs. John Pughe, Ron McCoo, Matthew Cooling, Alun Wyn Evans. 
 
CL 087.  2. DECLARATION OF INTEREST OR PERSONAL CONNECTION 
20.9.23 None received. 
 
CL 088.  3. MOTION TO ORGANISE THE CHRISTMAS LIGHTS SWITCH ON EVENT 
20.9.23 The Clerk introduced the Motion explaining that the previous organisers of the Christmas 

Lights Switch on Event were unable to be involved this year. Last years event on the High 
Street was successful and the Council is being asked whether it wishes to organise the event 
for this year and to allocate a budget. 

 Councillors discussed the motion at length and in detail with consideration given to the 
location of the event, poposed costs involved, the timing of the event, the need for 
volunteers and marshalls, market traders, the road closure, entertainment and licencing.  
It was Proposed by Cllr. Aled Lewis, seconded by Cllr. Mark Kendall and resolved that Tywyn 
Town Council organise the Christmas Lights Switch On Event with a budget of £2000.  

 
 

The meeting was closed at 7.49pm 
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